
 Operations Memorandum 
 

OM2016-09  Page 1 of 1 
 

 

To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 
 

Subject:  Terminal Baggage Make-Up Rollup Door Repairs 
 

Date: March 25, 2016 

 
KCAB Facilities Maintenance will be making repairs to the inbound rollup door that leads to the 

baggage make-up area (T-Drive) at the Main Terminal. Work will begin Saturday morning March 26th 

at 08:30 and should be completed by noon. There will be a work zone set-up with flaggers to safely 

direct traffic flow during the repairs. For further information or questions please contact Doug 

Debuyser with KCAB Facilities Maintenance at 859-743-5865. 

 

              

 
 


